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Teal Salmon Butty 

SMFA Bulletin: 08th October 2020 

Message from the Headteacher:   

 

It has been another successful week at school and the children have 

been showing off their writing skills. We have been really impressed 

with the imagination and resilience the children have shown within 

their writing this week, particularly reading some of the stories in 

Year 2 about the adventures of Peter Pan and Captain Hook! 

 

Miss Girdlestone has enjoyed teaching Reading with J.K. Rowling this 

week and particularly enjoyed debating whether fairy tales are real or 

not- what do you think? J.K. Rowling class were also lucky enough to 

attend an African Culture session this week as part of Junior 

Ambassadors where they could listen to African drumming and learn 

about the culture in Africa.  

 

Miss Higgins has enjoyed teaching Maths in several classes this week 

where we have been looking at how we can use practical resources 

to make Maths exciting and deepen our understanding. She also 

enjoyed teaching Year 1 and 2 PE for the first time and had great fun 

with everyone making sure they can’t pop their individual bubbles.  

 

This week we have been looking at Black History Month in school 

and we have learnt about a lady called Rosa Parks. It has been learning 

about the history of our country and other countries and how 

different life used to be for people.   

 

We have been lucky enough to have our local MP, Giles Watling, and 

the Head of Reach2 Trust, Sir Steve Lancashire, visit us this week. 

They enjoyed their visit and spent time looking around school at all 

the wonderful things the children have been doing since they came 

back in September.   

 

Just another reminder to ensure that your get your child(ren) to bring 

in a coat as the weather starts to get colder.  

 

Please can you make sure that you use the orange markers outside 

of school to maintain social distancing and as soon as you have 

collected your child, move away from the gates to ensure safety for 

yourselves and your children.  

 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

House Points 

Owls 
2377 

Panthers 
2420 

Dragons 
2283 

Dolphins 
2641 

 

 

Attendance This Week 

Julia Donaldson 93.2% 

Judith Kerr 90.3% 

Oliver Jeffers 92.2% 

Roald Dahl 92.2% 

Enid Blyton 90.5% 

Jacqueline Wilson 92.6% 

Michael Morpurgo 90.3% 

J K Rowling 89.3% 

Michael Rosen 92.9% 
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